
 

 
 
SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY NOTIFICATION  
DATE: March 19, 2020 
 
 
Dear NDNU Community Members, 

We remain in “Shelter-in-place” status.  We urge you to please follow national, state and regional  news to 

stay updated on most recent updates. 

NDNU RESIDENTS 

Please continue to practice social distancing and follow CDC recommendations.  If you experience any COVID-
19 symptoms, please self-isolate and promptly reach out to Annabelle Bautista at agbautista@ndnu.edu or 
call (650) 508-3759. 

Door-to-door, bed-to-bed checks continue daily as standard practice while in “Shelter-in-place” status. We 
ask all students to follow stipulated guidelines from Public Safety and Housing staff. 

CAMPUS STATUS 

Because of our “Shelter-in-place” status, only essential personnel are on campus. For departmental 
assistance, please contact NDNU staff via e-mail. 

NDNU EMPLOYEES (FACULTY & STAFF) 

If you begin to experience any symptoms, please follow CDC guidelines and access employee healthcare 
information here. 

 

https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/03.16.20_coronavirus-guidance_8.5x11_315PM.pdf
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/ncov2019.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/cases-updates/california-santa-clara-county.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
mailto:agbautista@ndnu.edu
https://www.ndnu.edu/campus-life/public-safety/
https://www.ndnu.edu/campus-life/housing/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/if-you-are-sick/steps-when-sick.html
https://www.ndnu.edu/documents/human-resources/NDNU_COVID-19_EE_Comm_03172020.pdf
https://www.ndnu.edu/documents/human-resources/NDNU_COVID-19_EE_Comm_03172020.pdf

